
 

ASSOCIATED STUDENTS OF IDAHO 

STATE UNIVERSITY  
EXECUTIVE CABINET AGENDA  
SHIRLEY SARGENT FAMILY BOARDROOM, PSU  
5:15 PM  

February 7th, 2024.  

 

I. President – President Watts shared that from members who are attending COSGA if there is still 

interest in presenting, please fill out the form regarding a presenting topic by February 16th for 

priority application status. The final deadline for submission is on March 25th. President Watts asked 

member stop please collaborate for this submission to ensure we are not entering submissions for 

the same topics. President Watts attended leadership council this morning where they discussed the 

black student athlete club being implemented. They also discussed that there are two university 

committees being implemented, starting in February and March of this year and will continue 

through the fall 2024 semester. They are asking for two student representatives, one for each 

committee. One of these committees is all about campus events and incorporating a student voice 

and perspective for campus events. The other committee is focused on the operating and financial 

structures of ISU. President Watts also shared that FAFS is being reorganized and will not be 

presented until mid-March with the release of institutional student aid records. She also shared the 

key updates that are being made to the 2024-2025 FAFSA. Overall the changes being made to FAFSA 

are not good and take away more money from students than they granted. President Watts shared 

the idea of including FAFSA registration at the ROAR Into Registration events to aid new students in 

registering in this new and more difficult system.   

 

II. SAB Director – SAB Director Morgan shared that SAB held their Gatsby event where there were over 

870 students in attendance. She also shared that their Cupid Carnival was a successful event with 

over 150 students in attendance. The upcoming events include Casino Night on February 13th, Game 

Fest on the 15th, Bingo on the 20th and Bengal Wednesday on the 21st.  

 

III. Vice President – Vice President Reynolds reported that he had a meeting with President Wagner and 

in his opinion he is an absolute stud of a man who is focused on student engagement. During this 

meeting they discussed translating prior successful engagement at his previous university to ISU. He 

also shared that he is going to be submitting his spirit gear design to MarCom.  

 

IV. Vice President of Idaho Falls – Vice President Position vacant.   

 

V. Vice President of Meridian – Vice President Position vacant. 

 

VI. Pro Temp – Senator Mortenson shared that in lasts weeks Senate meeting on January 31st, we 

approved a handful of travel funding requests. This week we will be voting on club funding for 

Nepalese Night, ASISU Audit Funding, funding for the Health Insurance Workshop as well as the 

Open Forum event.    



 

VII. Secretary – Secretary Madison shared that this next month’s timecards and checklists are due 

tomorrow, March 1st.  

 

VIII. Director of Finance – Director Okuoyibo absent.   

 

IX. Director of Public Relations – Director McGroarty absent.  

 

X. Director of Community Relations – Director Price nothing to report.      

 

XI. Director of Sustainability – Director Deo shared that he received an update from the Sustainability 

Manager, Jessica Cranes regarding the recycling bin project. The overall cost of this project would be 

around $19,000 for 25 different size bins. In a report from a different university from 2019 that 

these bins were very useful. There has been discussion to collaborate with this university and maybe 

implement a few of these bins around campus to determine if this is a viable project to implement 

around our own campus.   

 

XII. Director of Academic Affairs – Director Adams absent.    

 

XIII.  Director of Student Affairs – Director Whitney shared the email update about the condom collective 

that 500 more condoms are on their way to the ISU campus. Regarding this she is planning on 

meeting with campus housing as well as the RAs to discuss restocking the condoms at RA desks. 

During this meetings she is also planning to discuss how the condoms were perceived and what 

interest was garnered about this innovative. The ASISU Open Forum is taking place next week, 

February 14th, there will be lunch provided by Chartwells and attendance is strongly encouraged at 

this event. Director Whitney also shared that she received an email regarding a keynote speaker 

which she thinks we should redirect to SAB so they can collaborate with his to put on an event. 

Lastly Director Whitney shared that she has been invited to be on the Bengal Nomination 

Committee as a student representative for faculty awards.  

 

XIV. Elections Commissioner – Commissioner Wilks shared that next week, February 14th and 15th are the 

mandatory candidate meetings at 6 pm.  

 

XV. Deputy Elections Commissioner – Commissioner Price absent.  

 

XVI. Publicity Elections Commissioner – Commissioner Tucker absent.    

 

XVII. OTHER  

 

i. Discussion 


